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Minutes 
April 23, 2012 

Basement Meeting Room 
 
Members present:  Steve Livengood, Gaylord Schelling, , Julie Adams and Tom Harris 
Staff present:    Rob Koppert, Darby McLaren 
Citizens present:   Mike Kennon, Jeff Bohnsack (Anita alternate) 
 
Chairperson Steve Livengood opened the meeting at 5:00pm 
 
M/S/C Schelling/Adams to approve the agenda as published.  Carried unanimously. 
 
M/S/C Schelling/Harris to approve the March 26, 2012 Minutes.  Carried unanimously. 
 
M/S/C Schelling/Adams to approve the March 2012 financial statements and bills.   Carried 
unanimously. 
 
911 Director and TAC Rob Koppert gave his report and updated the Commission on the Spring 
APCO/NENA Conference in Des Moines, indicated he was still not sure if he was going to attend the 
Shieldware annual CAD and software update class.  He did advised the Commission that he would be 
attending the Communications Technician (COM-T) class in July in Wes Des Moines.  The costs would 
be paid for by the Iowa Statewide Interoperability Communications Systems Board.  He also update the 
Commission on the lack of warranty support for the Concept Seating chairs and that he was going to 
refer the matter to the county attorney.  He also updated the Commission on the fiber optic line 
installation and the "go live" date in September, and reporting on the events of National 
Telecommunicators Week. 
 
In Old Business, the Commission discussed the need to meet with Commissioner Larry Noble of the 
Iowa Department of Public Safety and instructed 911 Director Koppert to email Captain Curt Henderson 
of the Iowa State Patrol with that desire and set up a meeting.  The Commission also was informed on 
the rejection of our offer to purchase dispatch furniture from Montgomery County and table discussing 
the features desired in a new communications center pending the addition of additional notes from 
Shawn Shouse.  The Commission also tabled discussing a contract for the 911 director until next 
month. 
 
There was no New Business discussed. 
 
MSC Adams/Harris to adjourn at 6:15pm. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 

 
Rob Koppert, TAC - Recording Secretary  
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